
Interstate 5 North Coast Corridor Project
Draft Environmental Impact Report /
Environmental Impact Statement

SANDIEGO –The California Department of Transporta-
tion (Caltrans) is seeking the public’s input on the Draft
Environmental Impact Report/ Environmental Impact
Statement (EIR/EIS) prepared for the Interstate 5 North
Coast Corridor Project.

Caltrans and the Federal HighwayAdministration have
agreed to extend the public comment period to November
22, 2010 to give resource agencies, and residents who live
along the corridor, more time to provide their comments,
because of the large volume of information analyzing a 27-
mile long project area that crosses six lagoons, six cities,
all within the California “Coastal Zone.”

Comments can be submitted in several formats such as
email at I-5_NCC_EIR_EIS@dot.ca.gov; at the District’s
webpage at www.dot.ca.gov.dist11; also from www.keep-
sandiegomoving.com/ I-5-Corridor/ I-5-intro.aspx; and
standard mail to Shay Lynn Harrison 4050 Taylor Street,
MS-242 San Diego, CA 92110.

The Draft EIR/EIS is available for review at Caltrans
District 11 Office, and can be found on-line at the keep-
sandieomoving.com website mentioned above, and the
following libraries: San Diego Public Library, Carmel
Valley Branch Library, Del Mar Library, Solana Beach
Library, Cardiff-by-the-Sea Library, Encinitas Library,
Carlsbad Library, Georgina Cole Library, and Oceanside
Public Library.

CONTACT: For general information about this project,
please contact the Project Manager,Arturo Jacobo, at
(619) 688-6816. For general information about transpor-
tation issues, call the Public Information Office at (619)
688-6670.
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